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To:DNR.Soil and Water Conservation Districts staff <dnr.soilandwaterconservationdistrictsstaff@dnr.mo.gov>
Cc:DNR.MGS SWC Staff <dnr.swestaff@dnr.mo.gov>;Soil & Water Conservation Program
<soil&waterconservationprogram@swcd.mo.gov>

Good morning,

The cost-share appropriation for FY24 is $50 million and the total in contract payment status is nearing
$48.4 million with many more contracts yet to be submitted for payment. The program will continue to
monitor the contract payment status and work through the list of contract payments until we have
reached the S50 million appropriation. Once the appropriation has been reached, any remaining
payments pending program office review will be returned to the district and additional guidance on how
to address the contracts. The contracts where the practices were completed and returned to the district
will have to held until after July 1 to be paid from the FY25 cost-share appropriation.

As practices are completed, districts are encouraged to submit payments as soon as possible to ensure
cooperators can be paid in this fiscal year. Please remember the earlier guidance that completed
contracts are to be in Pending PO FIN status by midnight on June 14, 2024.

If you have any questions, please contact your coordinator.
Thank you.

Soil and Water Conservation Program
Missouri Geological Survey
Department of Natural Resources
(573) 751-4932

We'd like your feedback on the service you received from the Missouri Department of Natural
Resources. Please consider taking a few minutes to complete the department’s Customer Satisfaction
Survey at https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MoDNRsurvey. Thank you.
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